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December 20, 2024  

To 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400001  
Scrip Code- 542233 

To 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 051  
NSE Symbol- TREJHARA 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub.: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 - Update on the 

Scheme of Amalgamation 

 
This is in furtherance to our last intimation dated October 05, 2024, wherein we had inform 

that we had received observation letter with ‘no adverse observations’ from BSE Limited on 

October 01, 2024 and observation letter with ‘no objection’ from the National Stock Exchange 

of India Limited, on October 04, 2024 in connection with the Scheme of Amalgamation 

(“Scheme”) between LP Logistics Plus Chemical SCM Private Limited (The “Transferor Company”) 

and Trejhara Solutions Limited (The “Transferee Company”) and their respective shareholders 

and creditors. 

 

We would further like to inform that pursuant to the aforesaid receipt of observation letters with 

‘no adverse observations’ from BSE and NSE, a Joint application by LP Logistics Plus Chemical 

SCM Private Limited and Trejhara Solutions Limited for the Scheme of Amalgamation had been 

filed on November 22, 2024 with the Hon'ble National Company Law Tribunal, Mumbai Bench 

(“NCLT”) under sections 230 to 232 and other applicable provisions of the Companies Act, 2013 

seeking directions from the NCLT on convening meeting of equity shareholders and any other 

relevant stakeholders of the aforesaid Companies. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that, based on the aforesaid Joint Application, the Hon’ble NCLT 

pronounced an order dated December 19, 2024 (“Order”), which was uploaded to the NCLT 

website on December 19, 2024. 

A certified copy of the Order is still awaited by the Company. 

 

We request to take the above on record and oblige.  

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For Trejhara Solutions Limited 

 

 

 

 

 

Shardul Inamdar 

Company Secretary 
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